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From the leadership team 

 

Werte! Ross Park Community, 

Wow! How is it the end of Term 1 already?  

It has been an amazing first term of 2024 at Ross Park. We have welcomed a new 
group of Transi�on students into our school and many new students and families 
across all other year groups. We have had new staff members join the Ross Park 
community, the most recent being Mr. Antonio Favale, our new Business Manager. 
Please join us in welcoming Antonio.  

This week our Year 1 students visited the Alice Springs Desert Park, con�nuing their 
learning about animals and their habitats. There were some amazing dioramas 
going home in the past couple of days that also reflect the learning that has been 
happening in these classes. So many proud litle faces keen to share their crea�ons 
and learning with their families.  

The end of Week 8 saw us hold our colour smash fundraiser and this week the class 
that raised the most money were treated to a movie and popcorn as a reward for 
their efforts! Year 1 Chisholm have had a great week! A huge thank you to everyone 
who was involved in making this event the success that it was and for ge�ng us 
closer to having an Engine Room that will benefit our learners.  

Amidst a buzz of excitement and an�cipa�on, the Year 6 students gathered 
together to receive their new Year 6 shirts. This is a huge moment for them as it 
signifies their roles as the leaders of the school but also their nearing transi�on to 
High School. There was much excitement as they proudly slipped into the new crisp 
fabric; the air was filled with pride and smiles of sa�sfac�on. With their heads a 
litle higher and smiles a litle wider they paraded around the school showcasing 
their new a�re. This captured moment in �me will be one of the many memories 
that resonate with our young students as they journey through their final year of 
primary school and onto new chapters. 

Upcoming Events 
2024 
 
TERM 2 
Week 1 
 
Monday 15th April 
Pupil Free Day 
 
Tuesday 16th April 
Students Welcome Back! 
 
Friday 19th April 
Look-alike-Day 
 
Week 2 
 
Wednesday 24th April 
ANZAC Day Commemoration 
at Ross Park 
 
Thursday 25th April 
ANZAC Day Public Holiday  
 
Friday 26th April 
Whole School Assembly 
 
Interschool Hockey 
 
Week 3 
 
Wednesday 1st May 
Primary Interschool Tennis 
Carnival 
 
Friday 3rd May 
Interschool Hockey 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

  

Every Tuesday and Thursday morning this term the so� fall has come alive with the energy of students 
eager to kick start their day with a morning fitness program provided by one of our support staff, Mr. 
Braydon. Between 8-8:30am there is not a s�ll body in sight, as students buzz around the so�-fall, running, 
jumping, bouncing from warmups to games focused on team building and most importantly HAVING FUN! 
Beyond the physical benefits, this program sets a posi�ve tone for the day where students are ready to 
fully engage in their learning and approach academic challenges with vitality and confidence. Thank you 
to Mr. Braydon for your �me and energy to get our young students moving and ac�ve!  

What a change we have had in the weather in recent �mes. Beau�ful rain and cooler temperatures that 
have allowed many families to get out and about in our region, exploring water holes and camping spots. 
Maybe it’s finally �me have a dig around in the back of the cupboards for school jumpers or plain navy 
jumpers ready for the cool mornings of Term 2.  

A friendly reminder that students return to school on Tuesday 16th April. Staff will be busy and engaged in 
professional learning on the Monday, preparing for an exci�ng term of learning. If your child isn’t going to 
be back on the first day of term, please let the classroom teacher know or call Natalie in the front office.  

On a personal level from Emma, I want to thank everyone for the open and friendly welcome I have had 
to Ross Park. I have thoroughly enjoyed my first term and am excited to see the learning and student 
progress in Term 2. 

Stay safe around waterholes and camping spots, rest, and recharge ready for some more great learning in 
Term 2! 

Warm Regards 

 

Emma Lewis and Pip Mapstone 

Senior Teachers – Inclusion 



 

Our New Bench!! 
 

Page | 3  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our old Buddy bench was vandalised and destroyed last year and when we approached the Correc�ons 
centre to obtain a quote to buy a strong sturdy one, Chris and the team said they would like to manufacture 
and donate the seat to the school as a restora�ve gesture.  Our students made a bee line for it once the 
play bell went! Big thanks to Chris and John and the inmates that work in workshop at the Alice Springs 
Gaol. 
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WEEK 1 FRIDAY 19TH APRIL 
 
Look-a-like day.  
 
Just because school is a fun place to be and we love a bit of silliness to get us back into the swing 
of things! Come dressed ‘looking like’ your favourite teacher, superhero or sports star or just 
looking exactly the same as your bestie. Looking forward to the photo gallery already! 
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Harmony Day was a massive day with lots of exci�ng learning opportuni�es and new friends made. 

We will start with photos of assembly which included dance and music represen�ng some of the many 
cultures of our school. 
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